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Modifying the I-15 
interchange at I-215 to 
improve traffic flow

Widening 7200 South 
to three lanes each 
direction between I-15 
and Bingham Junction 
Blvd. in Midvale

Adding a lane to 
southbound I-15 
between S.R. 201 
and 12300 South in 
Salt Lake County

PROJECT OVERVIEW
Beginning in Spring 2018, the Utah Department of Transportation will begin work to add

a southbound lane to I-15 between S.R. 201 and 12300 South and expand 7200 South, 

west of the freeway. The I-15 Southbound project will use $180 million dollars in state 

funds, which accounts for the environmental study, design and construction.

I-15 SOUTHBOUND PROJECT
S.R. 201 TO 12300 SOUTH & 7200 SOUTH

PROJECT BENEFITS 
•  Upon completion, this 

project will reduce delays 
by as much as 10 minutes 
on southbound I-15 from
S.R. 201 to 12300 South
in Salt Lake County.

•  The modifications to the 
I-15 interchange at I-215 
will improve the movements 
from eastbound and 
westbound I-215 to 
southbound I-15. 

•  The project will alleviate 
congestion between I-15 
and Bingham Junction 
Boulevard on 7200 South
in Midvale.


